
From: Jaden Montes 

Date: Wed, Oct 6, 2021 at 12:37 PM

Subject: Redistricting Public Input

To: <votersfirstact@crc.ca.gov>


Hello Commissioners,


My name is Jaden Montes and I live within the community of Richmond California a city west of Contra 
Costa County. Richmond is home to about 111,300 residents. 


According to the most recent ACS, the racial composition of Richmond was, White: 36.46% Other 
race: 21.37%, Black or African American: 20.16%, Asian: 15.44%, Two or more races: 5.70%, Native 
American: 0.48%, Native Hawaiian or Pacific Islander: 0.39%. Among Richmond residents, 64.56% 
residents speak English, 23.13% speak Spanish, 2.11% speak Tagalog. Additionally, 78.4% are high 
school graduates. Lastly, the Estimated median house or condo value in 2019 was $572,400.  


For these reasons, I believe that Richmond should be in the same district.


Best Regards,

Jaden Monte
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